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Soehie King

From: mary farman

Sent: 19 January 2015 16:39
To: LDF; mary farman
Subject: Plan Selby consultation

From: Mrs F M A Farman. '

| would, as a private citizen and SDC council tax payer, like to make the following comments on the consultation
period for 'Plan Selby"

1. The actual consultation period is too short, particularly as it includes the Christmas/New Year period.

2. The PDF form is not user friendly. | had to convert it to Word before being able to complete on-line as per
your preference

3. The actual document is very lengthy and, for people who do not have access to the internet or own a
computer, not very user friendly. A staged consultation would have been better!

4. The assumption that residents will go into Selby to see the Plan takes no account of the fact that many
villages, such as Gateforth, do not have an adequate public transport service and may not have or drive a
car.

5. The next consultation period, timed for July/August, once again falls into the summer holiday period. This, to
a cynic like myself, raises the wuestion of 'why' - does SDC really want to have full public participation?

Yours faithfully

Mary Farman

mary farman



